
                                                                                                                                                                       
Millington Township Regular Board Meeting                                       

December 20, 2021 
 

Regular meeting called to order at 6:00pm at the Millington Township Hall by Supervisor R. Loomis.  Also present: L. Jaruzel, S. Keinath, and J. Sabgash 
 
A. Green entered meeting at 6:10pm  
 
There were four guests in the audience.   
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
Motion by Keinath, support by Jaruzel to add board retentions to agenda after appoint Doyle to Planning Commission and before Sheriff contract. Ayes: All Nays: None.  
 
Public comment from last month’s meeting, there was a suggestion about reducing the speed limit on Murphy Lake Rd (east side of Sheridan Rd). Loomis spoke with Road 
Commission, and it will be process but Loomis will submit a work request to have the Road Commission start their process.  
 
Motion by Keinath, support by Jaruzel to approve minutes from the Regular Meeting November 15, 2021. Ayes: All Nays: None           Motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s report was presented.  Thank you. 
 
We need to check into what the TDS bill is for. 
 
Motion by Loomis, support by Sabgash that bills be paid as presented:  
      
General-        $            13,089.21  
Fire-               $              5,897.20 
Police-          $            34,796.89 
Refuse-                 $               17,318.81 
Tax Collection- $          212,411.86 
             
Total  $    283,513.97   
 
Ayes: Keinath, Loomis, Green, Jaruzel, and Sabgash.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried.     
                                                       
                                                          Millington Township Fund Balances ending November 30, 2021 
 
FUND                  MIF SWEEP MONEY     ________       MARKET SAVINGS_____________________ 
General            $  407,598.64 
Cemetery Trust Fund                                    2,101.30 
Fire                                 315,319.18             $39,072.63 
Police                238,575.80   
Refuse                   (5,096.08) 
Murphy Lake Weed Control                                                   11,223.27 
Capital Projects – Buildings                                39,244.22 
Capital Projects - Machine & Equipment                                30,639.36 
Trust & Agency                        6,344.87 
Fire Damage Escrow Fund               23,133.00 
Imprest Payroll Fund                  4,911.95 
___________________________________________________                      
                                              $    1,073,995.51              $39,072.63 
 
 
Public Comment:  The Amish sign has been installed on Ellis Rd. 
 
Motion by Keinath, support by Jaruzel to accept the appointment of Doyle Pletcher to the Planning Commission.  Ayes: All Nays: None Motion carried 
 
Motion by Loomis, support by Sabgash to give retention bonuses to Township employees.   Ayes: Green, Sabgash, Keinath, Loomis, and Jaruzel.  Nays: None Motion carried  
 
Motion by Loomis, support by Green to accept the Sheriff contract for 2022-2023. Ayes: Jaruzel, Green, Keinath, Loomis, and Sabgash. Nays: None Motion carried 
 
Sabgash asked about changing the Deputies hours and was told that it was up to the Police Committee to set the hours and the Police Committee can consult with the 

Township Board if needed.  
 
Fencing Update – A letter was sent out to Mr. Lewis on December 2, 2021, letter received by Mr. Lewis on December 14, 2021 and he has until December 30, 2021 to adhere 

or meet with the Planning Commission.  
 
Zoning Administrator’s Report.  Thank you. 
 
Supervisors Report.  Thank you. 
 
Wilkinson’s contract to brine the roads,  
Lee Crosby will go over which gravel roads need more gravel added to them. 
 
Firefighter turn-out gear meeting went well they might consider doing an al a cart with different vendors. They received one bid for the rescue truck. 
 
Thetford Township Hall is a collection point for plastic bags for the rail trail which will be used to make benches for the trails. 
 
Motion by Keinath, support by Green to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:51 PM. 
 
                               
 
 
_____________________________________     UNAPPROVED XXXX  
Jackie Sabgash, Township Clerk      Approved _________________ 


